
          28 Nov —  Week 8 Term 4, 2016 

Heddon Bush School  
 

Joy in Learning  
 

Dates for Diaries: 
Term Four  
 
Board of Trustees Meetings 
Thursday 8th Dec 
 
Year 7&8 Technology Winton  
Mon 28thðThu 1st Dec 
 
Sport Activator Tournament 
Netball & Touch (Year 4-8) 
Friday 2nd December -  
 
Year 8 Day out 
Friday 9th December 
 
Tennis Coaching  
Tuesday 6th and Tuesday 13th 
 
Prizegiving  
Wednesday 14th December  
 
Last Day of Term  
Friday 16th of December 
 

Term One—2017 

Teacher Only Day 
Tuesday 31st of  Janð
enrolments welcome 
 
School Starts for Students 
Wednesday 1st of Feb  
 
Waitangi Day  
Monday 6th Febðno school  
 
Deep Cove Camp 
Tuesday 7thðSaturday 11th  
 
Swimming— over two weeks 
Dates to be confirmedðFeb 
 
Syndicate Athletics  
MarchðDate to be confirmed 
 
Central Athletics  
Friday 24th March (CSC)  

 

7Å ÈÁÄ Á ÆÁÎÔÁÓÔÉÃ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÄÏÎÕÔ ÌÁÓÔ ×ÅÅËȟ ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÖÅÒÙ ÍÕÃÈ ÔÏ ÅÖÅÒÙȤ
ÏÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÅǟÏÒÔÓȢ )Î ÎÏ ÔÉÍÅ ÁÔ ÁÌÌ ×Å ÈÁÄ ÐÌÁÎÔÅÄ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÔÒÅÅÓȟ ÉÔ ÉÓ ÅØÃÉÔÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ 
ÔÈÅ ÔÒÅÅÓ ÇÒÏ×ÉÎÇȢ 4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ +ÅÎ ÆÏÒ ÈÅÌÐÉÎÇ ÕÓ ÔÏ ÏÒÇÁÎÉÓÅ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 
ÔÒÅÅÓȢ  
! ÂÉÇ ÃÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÇÏÌǢÎÇ ÔÅÁÍ ×ÈÏ ÃÁÍÅ ÓÅÃÏÎÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 3ÏÕÔÈÌÁÎÄ     
4ÏÕÒÎÁÍÅÎÔ ÌÁÓÔ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ ÁÔ $ÒÕÍÍÏÎÄȢ 7Å ÁÒÅ ÖÅÒÙ ÐÒÏÕÄ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÍȟ Á ÈÕÇÅ ÔÈÁÎË 
ÙÏÕ ÔÏ 3ÔÅÖÅ 0ÒÅÅÃÅ ×ÈÏ ÃÏÁÃÈÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÎÁÇÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÔÅÁÍȢ  
4ÈÉÓ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÔÈÅ 9ÅÁÒ Φ-Ϊ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÔÏÕÒÎÁÍÅÎÔ ÉÎ 7ÉÎÔÏÎ ÏÒÇÁÎÉÓÅÄ ÂÙ ÏÕÒ 
3ÐÏÒÔ !ÃÔÉÖÁÔÏÒȢ 4ÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÐÌÁÙÉÎÇ 4ÏÕÃÈ ÁÎÄ .ÅÔÂÁÌÌ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÃÅÎÔÒÁÌ 
ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓȢ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÔÒÁÖÅÌ ÂÙ ÂÕÓ ÔÏ 7ÉÎÔÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÔÏ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ ÂÕÓ 
ÒÕÎÓ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÄ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙȢ 7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÎÅÅÄ ÍÁÎÁÇÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÔÅÁÍÓ ÓÏ ×ÏÕÌÄ          
ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ ÁÎÙ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÍÁÙ ÂÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÏÒ ÕÓȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÉÆ 
ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐȢ 
4ÈÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÓÏÍÅ ÔÅÎÎÉÓ ÃÏÁÃÈÉÎÇ ÃÏÍÉÎÇ ÕÐ ÏÎ 4ÕÅÓ ΨÔÈ ÁÎÄ 4ÕÅÓ ΣΥÔÈ ÏÆ 
$ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒȢ 7Å ÈÁÖÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÏÒÇÁÎÉÓÅÄ ÓÏÍÅ ÍÏÒÅ 4ÏÕÃÈ ÃÏÁÃÈÉÎÇ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ× 
ÙÅÁÒȢ  
7ÒÉÔÔÅÎ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÒÅÐÏÒÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÓÅÎÔ ÈÏÍÅ ÏÎ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÔÈÅ ΫÔÈ ÏÆ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒȢ 

Notices from  

  The Home & School  

 
The Xmas raffle is coming 

up, could each child please 

bring along a Xmas item 

to school by Friday the   

9th of December.  
Thank you to those families who have 

already sent items in. 

 
Also advanced notice that  the Home 

& School will be running the lunch 

wrap & foil fundraiser early in term 

one 2017! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Senior Golf Team  



School bus signs 

The signs below will be displayed on school buses. If a school bus has stopped you must 
slow down and drive at 20km/h or less until you are well past (no matter which direction 

you are coming from) if:  

¶ the bus displays a school bus sign on which the lights a flashing,  or  

¶ the bus displays a school bus sign (with or without flashing lights) and has stopped    

 for the purpose of picking up or dropping off school children.  

 

Note:  you may also see óKuraô, the Mƃori word for school, on a bus. 

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

 
Wanted ð clean single-size yogurt pots for replanting our native seedlings.  Please give to Alex in Room 1.  

Does any kind person have a bag of potting mix that they could donate??  We will have   hundreds of seedlings 

much sooner than we thought so need to get on with the job.  Many thanks. 

The Envirogroup 

 

 

 

 

Also from the Envirogroup ð exciting news!  Pat and Fiona from Environment Southland are coming to school 

on Wednesday 7 December to help the group reflect on being an Enviroschool.  We show what we have 

achieved so far and discuss our goals for future projects.  We hope to earn our bronze Enviroschool award 

which shows we have definitely begun our journey for sustainability at Heddon Bush School.  We will let you 

know the results soon and if anyone is particularly keen on helping us do our reflection please contact Rosie in 

Room 1.  

 

School bus signs  

Mobile Library 

Wednesday 14 December is the last day for the mobile library.   

 

Mufti Day 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our mufti day.  The $127 raised will go to school children who have been affected by the 

recent earthquake. 

 

Farewell 

We farewell 9 Year 8 students this year.  We wish Jack, Suri, Jake, Libby, Kim, Naomi, ZeJhay, Jean Pierre & Courtney all the 

very best as they enter high school at Central Southland College. 

 

As this is our last Community Newsletter for 2016 we wish to thank Russell Dykes and the Rural Delivery team for delivering our 

community newsletters this year.   

   

We wish to also thank the wider community for your continuing support of our school throughout the year it is very much           

appreciated.  Have a happy and safe festive season. 


